
WEBSTER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

2020-21 PHOTOGRAPHY/SCHOOL PICTURE BID

RECOMMENDATION TO THE BOARD

It is my recommendation to accept and approve the bid submitted by Lifetouch for fiscal year 
2021, due to extra services offered out weighing the price difference, positive past experience, 
and principal/administrator input.

____________________________________
Brandi L. Burnett, Director of Finance


